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——In Between—— 

October 31, 2018 

Sunday, November 4 

   9:45 am Sunday School 

 11:00 am Worship—The Lord’s Supper 

   4:00 pm Chairo Rehearsal 

   5:00 pm Middle School Youth 

   5:00 pm Christmas Choir 

   5:40 pm Sanctuary Choir Sunday Rehearsal 

   6:00 pm Youth Snack Supper 

   6:30 pm High School Youth 

Monday, November 5 

   3:00 pm Church Staff Meeting 

   5:45 pm Girl Scout Troops 

Tuesday, November 6 

 10:00 am WOM Groups 2 & 4 

   7:00 pm WOM Group 3 

Wednesday, November 7 

 10:00 am Ahoskie Garden Club 

   5:00 pm Children’s Music & Missions 

   5:00 pm Women’s Bible Study 

   6:00 pm First Wednesday Meal & 

  2019 Budget Discussion 

   7:00 pm No Christmas Choir Rehearsal 

   7:40 pm Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal 

   8:00 pm Vocal Ensemble Rehearsal 

Thursday, November 8 

 12:00 pm JOY Fellowship 

Friday, November 9 

 9:00 am Christian Women’s Job Corps  

 

Worshiping Together 
November 4, 2018 

11:00 am 

All Saints Sunday 

 

Intimacy with God 

Ruth 1:1-14 

Rev. Dr. Trey Gilliam 

Worship Choir:  The Sanctuary Choir 

 

Observe of the Lord’s Supper 

Benevolence Offering Received 

 

Note:  Daylight Saving Time ends on November 

4. Please set your clocks back one hour before 

bedtime on Saturday, November 3. 

First Wednesday 
November 7 

6:00 pm 
 

 

 

Meal: Lasagna, salad, bread & dessert 

Cost: $6 per adult, $3 per child 12 & younger,  

 $15 maximum per family 

Program:  Discussion of proposed 2019 budget 

Reservation deadline is 5 pm Monday, Nov. 5. 

JOY Fellowship Lunch 
November 8 at 12:00 noon 

Amy Braswell, Executive Vice-

President of the Ahoskie Chamber of 

Commerce, will share information on 

the Ahoskie Economic Development Plan, Visitor’s 

Center, and Museum.  The meal will be hamburg-

er steak, gravy, mashed potatoes, broccoli, rolls, 

and sweet potato pie. 

 

Cost is $5. Sign up required by noon, Tues. Nov. 6. 

Christmas Shoeboxes 

All shoeboxes are due the 

week of November 12—19. 

Please place your filled box in 

the Fellowship Hall. For more 

information, please contact 

Melanie Byrum, coordinator. 



SERVING IN THE LOVE OF CHRIST 
Week of November 11-17 

Minister on Call  

 Rev. Anita Thompson, 395-0061 

Deacons on Call 

 Claire Presley, 287-6132 

 Peggy Springfield, 287-5119 

Extended Session - November 11 

 Babies: Jean Parker & Debbie Rawls 

 Ages 1 & 2: Justin & Sarah Freeman 

 Ages 3-5: Jessica Britton & Anna G. Dawson 

 Floater Needed 

Ushers - November 11 

 Lanie Byrum, Tim Frei, Pike Harrington,  

 Mollee Frei Lamm, Bill Magette & Pate Pierce 

 Balcony– Henry Joyner & Dawson Rose 

Sound System - November 11 

 Walt Pierce 

Floral Offering - November 11 

 Oliver Fleming 

Home Delivered Meals - November 12 

 Henry & Pat Byrd 

Food Pantry - November 16 

 Kay Edwards, Carolyn Harrell & Kathy Maxham 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 21, 2018 

The stewardship statement for October 28 will 

be published in the next edition of The Window. 

Week of November 4-10 

Minister on Call  

 Rev. Dr. Trey Gilliam, 398-7321 

Deacons on Call 

 Jean Parker, 395-1464 

 Frank Britt, 642-2330 

Sunday School at Creekside 

 Bess Leary 

Extended Session - November 4 

 Babies: Brian & Victoria Outlaw 

 Ages 1 & 2: Nat & Lou Riddick 

 Ages 3-5: Landis Chamblee & Elizabeth  

  Davis 

 Floaters: Heath & Lyndsay Britt 

Ushers - November 4 

 Kay Byrd, Ed Copeland Jr., Camille Pierce, 

 Lane Slachta, Peggy Springfield & Reagan Zoch 

 Balcony–– Larry Freeman & Fletcher Pierce 

Sound System - November 4 

 Henry Daniels 

Floral Offering - November 4 

 Frank Rose & family 

Home Delivered Meals - November 5 

 Bess & William Leary 

Food Pantry - November 9 

 Bonnie Revelle 

Childcare Volunteers Needed 

 . . . during the Christmas Cantata on the evening 

of December 16. With the cantata also being held 

on the morning of December 23, perhaps you 

might volunteer to provide childcare on the 16th, 

and attend the Christmas cantata on the 23rd. 

Contact Debbie Magette if you’d like to volunteer. 

November Church-wide 

Mission Project 

Throughout the month of November, 

we will be joining our fellow church-

es in the West Chowan Baptist Asso-

ciation in collecting items for the 

Christian Women’s Job Corps North 

Street House ministry. 

 

The items we have been assigned are: Rice, Dish-

washing Detergent, Toilet Paper, Shampoo, Sani-

tary Pads, and One Inch 3-Ring Binders. Collec-

tion boxes are located under the “Hospital Board” 

on the first floor hallway. 

FBC Security System Volunteers 

Scott Outlaw is putting together a security team 

to take turns monitoring our security cameras 

during worship services. If you would be interest-

ed in serving on this team, please contact Scott at 

252-287-6721. 

In Sympathy 

We offer our sympathy to Janice Cesil, FBC’s Fi-

nancial Secretary, in the October 24th death of 

her husband, George Cesil,  A memorial service is 

scheduled for Saturday, November 3 at 1:00 pm 

on the Chowan River at Point Comfort.  If you’d 

like to send a card, please mail it to 114 River Re-

treat, Colerain, NC 27924. 


